
18th March 2025 

 

 

Dear Client 

Changes to NIPF Grant Schemes in 2025-26 

We wrote to you on 14th February 2025 advising you of forthcoming changes. 

Included are details of all the grant schemes which outlay the requirements. 

Changes have been made to the following: 

 

Carers Breaks 

 There is now a section on the form asking who is going on the break and their 

relationship to the client 

 If you are making payment in a different currency please ensure the conversation 

rate equals less than £500 

 Group bookings or family holidays/break will not be considered 

Disability Adaptations 

 You will be required to complete an application form and return this with your Core 

Data 

Senior and Junior Bursaries 

 There are no longer separate forms under these schemes, there is now one form 

for both. 

Please also note this information is available on our website    www.nipolicefund.gov.uk 

from 1st April 2025  

If you wish to speak to the Assessment Team please contact them on 028 90393556. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kelly Robinson 

CEO 

http://www.nipolicefund.gov.uk/

